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Ajitkumar, Richa

To: Veerji Cooling Comforts inc

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File-OZS-2021-0014 (34-2500 William Parkway)

From: Veerji Cooling Comforts inc   
Sent: 2021/08/24 11:44 AM 
To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca> 
Cc: jazdeep sahota ; Veerji Cooling > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File-OZS-2021-0014 (34-2500 William Parkway) 

Hi,  

I am writing this email in response to the application to amend the zoning by the law.  
In regards to this matter, I am raising my concerns with these changes as I do feel it will affect our 
condominium community negatively. 

My concerns with these changes are as follows; 

1) Noise and/or Environmental pollution in the condominium area. 
2) Value of our condominiums and reputation for buying will decrease for the building area.  

In respect to the above two concerns, I feel it is not fair to the buyers and lease owners in this community to be 
undergoing such changes with their surroundings after leasing/buying their units. 
The Majority of the unit owners in this area run a business that does not fall under any means within a 
crematorium or disposal business.  
To keep the facilities environmentally clean and keep the reputation of a professional business, we should 
hereby continue to keep the zoning in that manner.  

By no means we are trying to disregard the need of a pet crematorium, however I feel it is not suitable in this 
area specifically to maintain our integrity.   
I feel with respect to our concerns and thoughts, we should not have a pet crematorium in this condominium 
area.  

I hope you understand and will consider our thoughts on this.  

Thank you,  

Manjit Sahota  

Veerji Cooling Comforts Inc
Manjit Sahota
Tel :647-210-6862
Web site: veerjicooling.com


